
 
 

CRAIG CITY DMV UPDATE 
 

EFFECTIVE AUGUST 2, 2022 
 

 
Effective August 2, 2022 DMV will be open on Wednesdays and Fridays, from 
10:00 AM till 2:00 PM; still by appointment only. Call 907-826-3330 to schedule 
an appointment.  
 
Those wishing to take the written test, no appointment is needed and times are 
from 10:00 AM till 1:30 PM.  
 
Drop offs will still be allowed, on Tuesday’s & Thursday’s, only if a DMV Agent is 
working these days. From 8:00 AM till 4:00 PM. All drop offs will be available 
Friday, after 5:00 PM.  
 
For all of August, no driving tests are being scheduled. September 1, 2022 we will 
again schedule driving tests.   
 
Motorcycle Road Testing / Exams are now being offered, by appointment only. To 
schedule a motorcycle driving test, email Travis Tuttle at TJT@craigpd.com.   
 
There will be no Motorcycle Road Tests / Exams for the month of September, 
2022. 
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